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Telephone: 801-921 7136
July 26, 1984

Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
Standardization and Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Thomas:

In response to the telephone conversation held on July 20, 1984 between
Mr. Pres Farrar of our department and Mr. Robert E. Carter of your office,
we are hereby resubmitting our cover letter, dated July 12, 1984, requesting
approval of the University of Virginia Reactor Facility Emergency Plan.
This letter has now been notarized as per your request.

We take this opportunity to inform you that the University of Virginia
Reactor Safety Committee reviewed the Facility's Emergency Plan and approved
it on July 25, 1984.

Res e t 11y you s,

fN'
Robert U. Mulder, Director

U.Va. Nuclear Reactor Facility
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